
Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Re: Your resident association meeting dates for 2022

4 messages

Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> Mon, Jan 24, 2022 at 5:58 PM
To: Robyn Scherer <Robyn.Scherer@tasman.govt.nz>
Cc: Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Robyn,

Happy New Year!

The MDCA will continue to meet the 2nd Monday of every month starting this February.

At this stage our Public Meetings will continue to be held in-person with Zoom too, but we will let you know if we have to change to Zoom only
should the covid situation change for the worse.

Best regards,
Paul.

2022 MDCA Public Meeting Dates:

Mon Feb 14th
Mon Mar 14th
Mon April 11th
Mon May 9th
Mon June 13th
Mon Jul 11th
Mon Aug 8th
Mon Sep 12th
Mon Oct 10th
Mon Nov 14th
Mon Dec 12th

On Thursday, 20 January 2022, 12:00:48 pm NZDT, Robyn Scherer <robyn.scherer@tasman.govt.nz> wrote:

Morena everyone and happy new year to you all. I hope you have managed to have some form of break and a chance to recharge the
batteries.

 

I enjoyed a 3.5 week break mostly spent at home with lots of visitors although I did spend a week with a friend in the Hawkes Bay – far too hot
up there for me, I’m afraid. I thought I might melt at one point
J

 

I am still wanting to get the list of dates and times for your resident association meetings please – need to get these into the meetings calendar
for our elected members.

 

Look forward to hearing from you.

 

Kind regards

 

Robyn

 ​

Robyn Scherer
Kaiawhina Tahuhu | Executive Assistant to the Mayor
DDI +64 3 543 8512  |  
Mobile +64 27 278 9766  |  
Robyn.Scherer@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ
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This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to
legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete


Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> Tue, Jan 25, 2022 at 10:00 PM
Reply-To: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>
To: Robyn Scherer <Robyn.Scherer@tasman.govt.nz>
Cc: Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>, Bruno Lemke <bruno.lemke@xtra.co.nz>

Robyn

Following our MDCA Exec meeting this evening, the decision was made to hold our Feb 14th Public Meeting via Zoom.  Will you let Tim and
the Councillors (Anne, Christine, David and Dean) know please.

We will forward the Zoom link and agenda closer to the Meeting.

Best regards,
Paul


Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
[Quoted text hidden]

Robyn Scherer <Robyn.Scherer@tasman.govt.nz> Wed, Jan 26, 2022 at 8:31 AM
To: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>
Cc: Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>, Bruno Lemke <bruno.lemke@xtra.co.nz>

Thanks for the heads up Paul and yes, I’ve advised the elected members of the Zoom only option.

 

Have a great day.

 

Robyn

 

 ​

Robyn Scherer
Kaiawhina Tahuhu | Executive Assistant to the Mayor
DDI +64 3 543 8512  |  
Mobile +64 27 278 9766  |  
Robyn.Scherer@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ


This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to
legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete


[Quoted text hidden]

Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com> Wed, Feb 9, 2022 at 4:41 PM
To: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>

Hi Paul,
I hope all is well in your household.
I have just started going through the correspondence in preparation to get next week's agenda organised and I noticed this email you sent to
Robyn the Mayor's EA stating that the meeting will be held by zoom.  I thought that the meeting was going to be a combination of zoom and
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